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Facilities may limit indoor visitation in some cases, which are:

• If an Executive Order restricting visitation is in effect.
• If the resident to be visited has not had a COVID-19 vaccine and the following 

additional conditions exist:
• The facility is in a county with a COVID-19 positivity rate of >10%. 
• <70% of residents in the facility are fully vaccinated.

• The resident to be visited has a confirmed COVID-19 infection (it does not matter 
if they have been vaccinated) and they have not yet met the criteria to discontinue 
transmission-based precautions.

• If the resident to be visited is in quarantine (it does not matter if they have been 
vaccinated).

• If the visitor will not adhere to infection prevention guidance.


